
Secretary: 
 
 
SB 685 should be helping expand deaf access.  That is the intent.  The is the request 
online in testimony.  The floor debate noted an “and” in the bill that looks to limit 
access.   It is quite unclear.  The bill should be reviewed in the House to ensure it 
meets the intent.  The Carrier thought it was an expansion.  Committee members 
thought it was an expansion except one.  Other members though it was limiting.  It 
is not clear.  I do not know.  Therefore, a no vote.   
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